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‘WORKING TOWARDS BECOMING A CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE SCHOOL’
start of term nEWSLETTER – august 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back everyone, we are delighted to see our P2-P7 pupils looking so well and ready to learn.

Welcome to our wonderful new Primary 1 pupils, parents and carers. I hope that everyone is settling in to the new school year.
Food allergies – please note that we have several pupils and members of staff with severe nut allergies so our school is a nut-free zone, this includes Nutella/ hazelnut spread in sandwiches. Thank you for helping us to keep all of our school community safe.
Medication updates – if your child needs to have an inhaler or medication in school, please bring to the school office (at the front of the building) and complete a medication form. 

Please do not send medication/inhalers into school in your child’s schoolbag as we do not know that they are there and another child could touch/remove it.

Your child’s uniform – our children look beautiful in their St Brendan’s uniform. Thank you! Please ensure that their name is written (especially on their jumper and jacket) as we do not know who it belongs to when the children take them off.

PE Days – PE days are listed below. 
Pupils should bring their PE kit to school on their allocated days. 
Our PE kit is joggers/leggings/shorts and a t-shirt. 
Please note that cropped tops and football colours are not permitted. 
No jewellery can be worn to school on these days. 
Please note that pupils cannot take part in PE if they are wearing jewellery which can’t be taken off or if they have acrylic nails.

	Class
	PE Day 1
	PE Day 2

	P1 Miss Flynn
	Monday
	Tuesday

	P2/1 Mrs Blair & Miss McNaught
	Monday
	Friday

	P3 Miss Brimmer
	Monday
	Wednesday

	P3/2 Mrs Robertson
	Tuesday
	Thursday

	P4 Miss Yuill & Mrs Greenan
	Tuesday
	Wednesday

	P5 Miss Tornow
	Monday 
	Wednesday

	P6 Miss Kirk & Mrs Anwar
	Monday
	Friday

	P7 Ms Sinton
	Wednesday
	Friday


Pre-loved school uniforms – are still available to collect, please pop in to school if you need anything, free of charge.
School Apps access and logins – Showbie access is being processed and we will send login details home in the next few weeks.

P5-P7 iPads – are being set up and will be sent home in the next few weeks after pupils and parents/carers have signed up to the Acceptable Use Policy (AUP) and the iPad Home School Agreement. These approvals are required in order for any child to be allocated an iPad or to use any ICT equipment.
Previously, these forms were sent home on paper for manual sign off by parents/carers. 

The process will now be done using Groupcall. More Information to follow.
Ordering school lunches – can be done via Parent Pay. Please contact the school office if you need any help. We will send out the new P1 logins and information next week.
Keep in touch – if you are ever concerned about your child or feel that you would like some help, please get in touch with me. 
As a school, we are very keen to support our families and school community and we will always try our best to support you. 

Mr Tunney and I are at the school door in the morning from 8.45am, or you can phone or email me using the details below.
Kind regards 

Gemma Rutherford, 
Head teacher
Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 
0141 952 1222

